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High Street Auctions acknowledged at NAA for Mandela
Charity Auction

High Street Auctions has placed second in the National Auctioneers Association (NAA) Marketing Competition's Auction
Marketing Campaign of the Year category for its Mandela Charity Auction that took place in November 2018.

The company also took first place in the charity auction section of the Catalogues and Brochures division.

The awards, announced in Kentucky, USA, ahead of the NAA's convention in New Orleans, are the industry's gold standard
globally and nearly 1000 entries were received from around the world.
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